
Ravelston Park - Representation 015 

 

From: Becky Cameron < REDACTED >  
Sent: 23 April 2022 18:36 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall nursery 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a resident of Blackhall who has sent 3 kids to the nursery I would like to make it known that I 
wholly support the proposal to develop and enhance the current facilities. I think it'll make a massive 
difference to parents in Blackhall who currently can't get a space for their child at the nursery 
because of the size of it. As I understand it,  the space will be open to local residents to book and use 
for other clubs. This is a great idea & I'm convinced will enhance the community spirit. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Becky Cameron 
 
 Sent from my iPhone 
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